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Sunday Morning, September 8, 2024, The Holdenville School District was notified of a possible 
threat of violence.  The information was turned over to several law enforcement agencies and 
the district attorney office.

The possible threat of violence has been thoroughly investigated and has been determined 
through law enforcement agencies, that the threat is unsubstantiated.  

Although, since the threat was made, a heightened presence of law enforcement will be on 
campuses.

 Student safety is the district’s first priority, and the district treats every possible threat very 
seriously.


